
 

Greetings Glen Meadows, 

As you are aware, we have been monitoring the current COVID-19 crisis closely. With 
the current recommendation from the CDC and SAISD in mind, we feel that it is prudent 
and cautious to err on the side of safety by minimizing the risk of spreading illness.  

With this in mind, all activities at Glen Meadows have been canceled for the week 
of March 15th - 21st.  

These events include Student Wednesday Night Worship. 

We also feel that it is necessary to cancel AWANA & Monster Bash. We will not be 
rescheduling Monster Bash for this year.  

In addition the scheduled Men’s Breakfast on the 21st will be canceled as well. 

While we know this can be disappointing, we the staff want to take every pre-caution in 
limiting large group gatherings. This decision was not founded in fear but rather in the 
desire to protect our flock. We are looking forward to resuming our regular calendar 
year as soon as possible. Please check our website and social media for regular 
updates. Thank you for your understanding. Remember to remain in prayer, knowing 
that God is in control of all circumstances. 

To Him who is able,  
Glen Meadows Staff 


